treasurer report

Inbox ×



Jennifer Perry Fusion Select Commissioner, HYSA

to HYSA-Board

Cathy did a great job of getting our January report ready.

After talking with her there is very important detail about the report and what we provide or post in concession for members. The profit and loss and balance sheet can be balance sheet. The reason behind this is we have trainer pay and names associated with some payments. We do not want trainers to know what other trainers are getting

See the note below from Cathy Jones, Acting treasurer.

Just a note. The general ledger should never be presented at a board meeting but kept handy in case someone asks questions about a particular line item. Only the P i be given out.

Jennifer Perry 512-757-4919 Select Commissioner Hays Youth Soccer Association

fusionselect@haysyouthsoccer.org

Fan us on Facebook: $\underline{www.facebook.com/HaysYouthSoccer!}$ $Follow \ us \ on \ Twitter: \underline{www.twitter.com/HaysYouthSoccer}$

Reply

Reply all

Forward

No H

CO

Find s